
OFFICE OF THE PRINCIPAL, GOVT. COLLEGE FOR GIRLS, PALWAL (KURUKSHETRA) 

Notice 

Dated 07/09/2022 

All teaching staff and Non-teaching Staff (only Group C) are requested to attend a 

lecture on National Education Policy 2020 in Room No. 06 to be held on 08/09/2022 at 

2:20 P.M. The duration of the lectures would be five minutes short tomorrow. 

Principal 
Govt. College for G. 

Palwal(kurukshetra 
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